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Public comment for 17-2295-EL-BGN
 

From: Hoepf, Gary [mailto:ghoepf@mossergrp.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 8, 2018 7:11 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Republic Turbines
 

From: <ghoepf@mossergrp.com>
Date: January 8, 2018 at 7:05:07 PM EST
To: OPSB.ohio.gov
Subject: Republic Turbines

To whom this may concern,
I am emailing you to let you know  that I am  against the  wind turbines in  our
area . They want to put 3 of them in the block I live in  plus some across the road
from my house.  I’ve lived in this area my whole life  and do not want to look out
my window  at huge wind turbines or set outside in summer and listen to them. At
the information meeting the only people that were for the turbines were the people
benefiting from them  and don’t live in the area where the turbines will be.
Sincerely,
Gary Hoepf

 
Sent from my iPhone
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